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The following paragraph was contained in an article in the Evening Standard on 

Friday, 20 May 1994: 

 

"An Enterprise spokesman says the company and its advisers are 

monitoring the actions of Lasmo's brokers in the market and have been 

close to reporting them to the Panel for the way in which their shares 

are being quoted." 

 

Following an investigation into the circumstances leading to the publication of this 

article, the Panel Executive wishes to state that it had already been asked by 

Enterprise's advisers to consider the market-making activities in Enterprise shares of 

Lasmo's stockbrokers. The Executive, after enquiry, concluded that there was no 

impropriety in these activities and had on 13 May 1994 informed Enterprise's advisers 

of this decision. 
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